

Parents' Club Newsletter - 20th April, 2012

The first Parents' Club meeting for term 2 was held yesterday. This year is shaping up to be fairly busy with activities being organized for the students and their families.

An end of term dinner was held at The Dunes and as it was such an enjoyable evening for the 15 mums and one dad who attended, another end of term dinner will be held on Thursday 28th June at the Barwon Heads Hotel at 7.30pm.

We warmly welcome all parents to our meetings which are held on the second Thursday of the month commencing at 9am over morning tea, except in school holidays, when an alternative date has been made. Young children welcome. The dates are:

10th May
13th September
21st June
11th October
19th July
8th November
9th August
13th December

Please let me know if an evening meeting once a term would be suitable. If there is any interest for this, it will be arranged. Ideas/suggestions for Parents' Club, please contact Glenda Dixon.

Second hand uniform sale – Friday, 27th April at 2.45

Donated items of good quality school uniform that meet the school uniform policy will be accepted for sale. Items will not be sold on consignment. Items can be left in the storeroom in the hall. Enquiries to Lisa Mitchell.

Mothers' Day stall - Thursday, 10th May and Friday 11th May

Disco – Wednesday, 13th June

The school disco will be held in the hall 6-8pm with DJ Mitch. This is the evening prior to a pupil free day. Keep this evening free and start practicing those dance moves! A sausage sizzle will be held at the start of the evening. Parent helpers will be required on the night to help with BBQ and supervision please.

Pleasant Friday Afternoon (PFA) - 2.30 Fridays in the hall

Come along half an hour prior to assembly and have a cuppa and a chat with other parents. A perfect way to start the weekend.

Cappacino \$2.50 Tea/coffee \$2.00

We will need two people to help each Friday. Please add your name to the roster if you are able to assist.

The proceeds from hot chocolate, cappuccinos and tea and coffee on Friday, 4th May will be donated to the Geelong Hospital Appeal.

Hot Chocolate Day - Friday, 4th May

Hot Chocolate Day is held to raise funds for the Cotton on Foundation Children's Ward at Geelong Hospital. Our school community has been involved in previous years with hot chocolate at morning recess and an afternoon tea prior to assembly at 2.30pm. Children are to bring their own cup and a gold coin donation.

Family Fun Day Mystery Tour - Sunday, 27th May.

Meet at the school at 11 am and arrive at a mystery destination after completing the clues to get there. BYO picnic lunch. More details to follow.

Parent Helpers - please!

If you can spare a couple of hours to help out, please add your name to the sheet on the window of Mr McLaren's office. Your help will be very much appreciated.

Helpers will be required for:

Weekly coffee before assembly Disco night Hot Chocolate day